



Art Education Association of Western Australia

RECORD OF MEETING

Primary Sub Committee
April 4th Fremantle Art Centre.

Meeting opened 3.33pm

Attendance

Rosie Edmiston, Pauline O'Brien, Jeanette Lyons, Sarah Hannah,

Apologies: Linda Radford

1. Minutes from last meeting

Circulated revised/edited minutes accepted as correct.

Moved Jeanette Sec Pauline

2. District Reports

Sense from "conversation at network meeting" that people are not renewing because they feel like they are not getting "enough" from ArtEd. Ie if non members get to go to the same sessions for free why join up??

Suggestions re non renewal of members

Network meetings now be formally called ART Ed network meetings - free to members, cost of \$5 to non members to cover costs. Ie the last 2 years they have been run as promotional networks.

Plan on PD that attracts Primary teachers – charge members less than non members.

All in attendance agree with above suggestion.

East – very small 5 - some didn't come at last moment, but will in future

South – about 11 – very keen and giving – lots of new faces

Central – 16 – very strong sharing – lots of new faces

North – 9 – very enthusiastic – may get joiners. All keen for PD on PFD clay basic techniques –coil, slab, been advertised Joondalup and Swan districts. Will be sent via yahoo to all members. Members \$15 non members \$20 Lyons Pottery to provide clay for free – will be promoted to participants.

Future PDs

Term 2

Week 8 – Jacksons TBA Members free - Non members \$10

Theme – skill paint techniques / mixed media ?

South - Peter Carnley 3 June

East - John Wollaston 4 June

North – Carramar PS

Central ??? Steph North Cott PS??

The above dates for this Jackson Pd are to be confirmed by week 2 Term 2 so information can be sent out. Rosie to organise with Jacksons.

Term 3

Week 3/4? Networking Members Free - Non members \$5

East – Guildford College date TBC

North - Ashdale PS? TBC?

Central - ??

South - Singleton Wednesday 17 May

PFDAY PDs

Term 2 (DET only) - 28 April at North Woodvale – PLAY with CLAY

Term 3 ? Looking for volunteers and ideas for PF day for this term. Ask Primary members for ideas / volunteers to organise. Discuss at next meeting. Could each district do some research into what may be practical.

Primary Sub Committee - Roles to be included in Proforma to be written up by Rosie – see list as in December minutes

i.e.: Processes for

Network meetings and after school demo type PDs (eg Jacksons demo)

Sub committee meetings

PD opportunities targeting Prim teachers – cross organising????? With PD sub committee and Management Committee “contact person”

Costs

Sub Committee meetings

Network meetings

Remainder of Arts Still Alive are now with Lisa Paris for sale to ECU students at the discount clearance sale prices.

Relief lessons – a worthwhile product to develop – for sale? - in a mini journal? Part of a journal?

Next Meeting Week 9 Saturday 27 June. Place and time to be advised.

Meeting closed 4.55 pm